From: Malcolm Hughes <Malcolm.Hughes@waternsw.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2018 9:41 AM

To:

Cc: .

Subject: RE: Notification of modification to the NSW Rugby League Centre of Excellence

(SSD 7745 MOD 1)

WaterNSW has no comments on this MOD application.

Regards
Malcolm

Malcolm Hughes
Manager Catchment Protection
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